Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Shannon Walker <swalker@valhi.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 5:06 PM

To: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Cc: Chad Erdmann (erdmanch@keystonesteel.com)
Subject: RE: FV Steel and Wire Company, BRRTS #02-45-560221
Jennifer,

Thank you for the kind words, | enjoyed working with you as well. | can provide partial responses to your questions...
but you will still need some follow up information from Chad. Please see my comments below in blue text.

Thank you!
Shannon

From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR [mailto:Jennifer.Borski@wisconsin.gov]

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 3:06 PM

To: Shannon Walker <swalker@valhi.net>

Cc: Chad Erdmann (erdmanch@keystonesteel.com) <erdmanch@keystonesteel.com>
Subject: [X-TRN] RE: FV Steel and Wire Company, BRRTS #02-45-560221

Shannon,

Thank you for the information and for your work at this site. I’'m sorry to see you go but am glad you are able to hand
this off to someone with history on the case. Two questions for you or Chad:
1. Is Courtney Riley still the legal contact for FV Steel and Wire Company?
No, Courtney Riley will no longer be the legal contact for the site; however, I’'m not aware who the new
contact will be. Hopefully Chad will be able to provide that information to you in the near term.

2. |last spoke with Mr. Ned Witte, attorney for Affordable Rental, in August 2018. Has there been any progress
toward an access agreement since that time?
Mr. Witte, on behalf of the adjacent property owner, reviewed and provided comments on a draft access
agreement, which | have provided to Chad.

Thanks again for the contact update.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jennifer Borski
Phone: (920) 424-7887
Jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov

From: Shannon Walker <swalker@valhi.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 2:00 PM

To: Borski, Jennifer - DNR <Jennifer.Borski@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Chad Erdmann (erdmanch@keystonesteel.com) <erdmanch@keystonesteel.com>
Subject: FV Steel and Wire Company, BRRTS #02-45-560221




Hello Jennifer, | hope this finds you well.

I’'m reaching out to let you know ownership of FV Steel and Wire’s parent company (Keystone Consolidated
Industries or KCl) transitioned just before the end of the year; therefore, | will no longer be managing this
project. Chad Erdmann (cc’ed here) of KCI will be assuming project management responsibilities. Chad is
familiar with the site and was historically involved with project management. I've briefed Chad on the status of
the project and he will assume negotiation with the adjacent property owner regarding access. He will pick up
where | left off and continue to move the process forward. I’'m attaching vcards for each of you to facilitate
future communication.

Please note, this change has no effect on the responsible party for the site, which remains FV Steel and Wire
Company.

I've enjoyed working with you and want to thank you for your efforts to keep this project moving forward. I'll
keep my fingers crossed for a speedy resolution to access challenges. Please let me know if you need any
additional information from me!

Warmest regards,
Shannon

Shannon S. Walker, PE

Environmental Manager

Contran Corporation

Three Lincoln Centre

5430 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1700
Dallas, Texas 75240-2697
swalker@valhi.net
972.450.4282 direct
817.360.6961 mobile
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